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27th April 2023 
 

PTA Coronation Tea Party 
Thursday 4th May  

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that our PTA will be holding a Celebration Tea Party  
On Thursday 4th May to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles. 
 
Children will be allowed to wear non-uniform that day – especially red, white and blue. In 
the afternoon the children will have a tea party outside from 2:20pm. There will be a 
charge of £1 per pupil which is payable via Parentmail. 
 
Parents are welcome to join us from 3pm – 4pm, for tea, cake and entertainment. The 
children will be singing and there will be some garden party games to enjoy. There will be 
a tea and cake sale. Don’t forget to bring your picnic blanket.  
 
All money raised by the PTA will be used to buy equipment and support for our school. 
The PTA are asking for help with cake donation for this event. Please bring them in on 
Thursday 4th May. If you bring in cakes not in the original packaging or home-made ones, 
please include a list of ingredients with them. 
 
If parents are available to help at the tea party, please email the office on 
admin@stvincentshr.org. 
 
We are all really looking forward to it! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

    Miss A Azzopardi 
 

 


